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Changes to store and post office hours over Christmas and New Year
On Sunday 22 December the store will be open until 4.00pm to allow customers some extra browsing and purchasing time.  On Tuesday 24 December the store will also close at 4.00pm to allow staff and volunteers to get home to begin their celebrations.  Both the store and post office will be closed on Christmas Day and Boxing Day.  
Seasonal opening hours are published in full elsewhere in this magazine.

Last posting dates
Remember you will need to get UK standard letters in the post by 18 December for Christmas delivery.  The store’s post office-trained staff will be able to advise on dates for other countries and for parcels, but in general the rule is the earlier the better!

Wines and cheeses on special offer!
Look out for promotions on selected wines and on Tunworth cheeses this month! 

New freezer, more choice!
The recently introduced range of frozen meals from FieldGoods is being extended and will now include delicious desserts. 

Christmas raffle
The store will be supporting the Basingstoke Food Bank by running a raffle to win a hamper full of Christmas goodies.  At this time of plenty for some, we must remember it is a very different scenario for those who are struggling.  Please buy tickets if you can.

Pre-order your ChalkStream trout and Beres Bakes sourdough 
Speak to a member of the store team to place your order for sides of mouthwatering trout and the hand crafted loaves you need for Christmas.

Don’t forget to Shop Local this Christmas!
We have a wonderful selection of gifts, Advent calendars, cards, wrapping and tags in stock!  

WE WISH ALL OUR CUSTOMERS A VERY HAPPY CHRISTMAS!  
Huge thanks for your support through 2024.  We have loved serving you and look forward to seeing you again very soon!
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